
 

 
Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh. 

 

To Toronto Pearson Airport Runners Club 

 

On behalf of Khalsa Aid Canada, I would like to thank for your generous donation of 

$5295 CDN to Khalsa Aid Canada. Please find below the associated receipt. 

These funds have been allocated to our Punjab flood relief efforts and will go a long way 

in relieving those who have been devastated by that disaster. 

We feel blessed to have your support.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact me, if you have any questions. 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh. 

 

Jatinder Singh 

Director, Khalsa Aid International Canada Foundation. 

 

 

 

 


